From: Ursitti, Antoinett M. [mailto:Antoinett.Ursitti@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 8:06 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Report on Third-Party Funded Business Travel - Ursitti 

Hi Director Berlin,

I recently returned from business travel in my official capacity with the Chicago Police Department as the Commanding Officer of the Crisis Intervention Unit and Coordinator of the CIT Program. 

Travel was from 12-14 November to Los Angeles for the  Course Corrections: National Law Enforcement Summit – From Crisis Intervention to Mental Health and Public Safety. The event brought together leaders from across the country to establish the national law enforcement community's consensus regarding shared objectives as it relates to improving mental health and public safety objectives. 

Travel-related expenses were paid via a grant funding a partnership between the Chicago Police Department and University of Chicago Urban Labs. If there is any additional information I can provide you regarding this travel, please let me know. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Lieutenant Antoinette Ursitti 

CIT Program Coordinator 

